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Commercial water meters will be replaced
beginning May 24th. Commercial
customers will be receiving a call from SLC
Meter to schedule an appointment
In the coming weeks, Gerber Construction
will be out in the field replacing lead
service lines
Point Broadband is currently installing
fiber optic cables throughout the City
Residents can report ordinance violations
on our website: www.evart.org

The City is Hiring!
The City is currently seeking qualified,
energetic,  applicants for the Director of Public
Works position. 

More information regarding this position,
required qualifications, and responsibilities
can be found at www.evart.org or by calling
City Manager, Sarah Dvoracek at (231) 580-6516

Council meetings will be held the first and third
Mondays of each month unless Monday falls on a
holiday. Meetings will begin at 8:00pm with a pre-
council work session starting at 7:30pm.  All
meetings are open to the public, including the
work session:

May 3rd, 2021       May 17th, 2021
June 7th, 2021     June 21st, 2021

The City of Evart will be holding our annual City Wide Clean Up on Saturday, June 26th, and Sunday,
June 27th between the hours of 9:00 am and 5:00 pm. There will be dumpsters available at the Waste
Water Treatment Plant located at 611 W. Tenth Street. Proof of residency will be required -  this can be a
water bill, tax bill, or driver's license.  Please note, the following materials will NOT be accepted: yard
waste, construction materials, demolition debris, concrete, liquids, paints, pesticides, chemicals, and
tires. We are hoping to have a tire collection during the last week of May at the Middlebranch Township
Hall in Marion, however details have not yet been confirmed.  Visit www.evart.org for updates.
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Upcoming Council Meetings

City Wide Clean Up June 26th and June 27th!

Important Information American National Flag Etiquette 

Can you help with the City Clean up?
Can you help your fellow residents with cleaning up our City? The City is seeking volunteers with trucks
who could transport materials for our seniors or residents who cannot transport it themselves. If so,
please call City Hall to let us know of your availability! If you would like to participate in the Clean Up
but cannot transport materials on your own, let us know by calling (231) 734-2181.
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Flags need to be kept in good condition and
repair free from tears,  snags, and tangles; flags
cannot be adorned with other imagery such 

Flags need to be illuminated at night and taken
down during poor weather
When a flag is ready for disposal, please contact
the VFW

With Memorial Day coming soon, the City wanted to
remind residence of appropriate flag etiquette:

       as words, faces, slogans, or numbers

More information is available from the City Clerk
cityclerk@evart.org or (231) 250-1432 
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Earth Day 2020 Clean Up
In celebration of Earth Day, our amazing City Clerk worked with 60 Lume employee volunteers
to help clean up our town. They had an incredibly productive day, and we at City Hall are so
grateful for their help!! Lume wasn't the only group out there - the Middle School also sent kids
out to help clean up our trails and many of our residents' yards. BlueTriton Brands (formally
Nestle Waters North America) employees also chipped in cleaning a two-mile stretch along US
10 west of the City. Thank you to everyone who gave their time to help beautify our town! 
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